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The City of Coos Bay Urban Renewal Agency is requesting input from the public on four concepts 
for the use of vacant lots located in the downtown core area.  There are two lots for review:  the 
site of the Lockhart building located at the corner of Central Avenue and 3rd Street and the site of 
the old downtown fire hall located at the corner of Anderson Avenue and 4th Street.  Four concept 
drawings have been prepared and will be on display at city hall and on the city’s website.  The 
concepts were developed using input given in person or in written form in December 2010 and at 
the January 18, 2011 Urban Renewal Agency meeting.   
 
The Urban Renewal Agency will review the designs and take public input at their regular meeting 
on October 18, 2011. The final concept may be one for the four design concepts presented, or may 
be a combination of the concepts. A second meeting for public input and a decision on the final 
design will be held November 15, 2011.  Meetings will be held in the Council Chambers, 500 Central 
Avenue, Coos Bay, immediately following the City Council meeting which begins at 7:00 p.m.  For 
more information, please contact Joyce Jansen at 541-269-8924 or jjansen@coosbay.org  during 
normal business hours. 
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